
SMS Important Message: January 28  
  
Good evening, Spartan Family!  This is Matthew A. Mason, proud principal 
of Sandusky Middle School, and here is an Important Message for today, 
Thursday, January 28.  This message has been forwarded to our SMS 
family via email. 

 

● If you are a 6th or 7th grade student at SMS currently, please see the 
following links.  Our Sandusky Sings Choir is looking to recruit more 
students, and this three-question survey will help us in projections for next 
year.  Sandusky Sings was started by our stellar chorus teacher, Mrs. 
Rebecca Rea, and we would like to expose more students to the incredible 
cultural arts programs at SMS.  Here are the links 
6th grade now (Rising 7th): ​This Link 
7th Grade now (Rising 8th): ​This Link  

 
● For all students who are interested, there is a Thank A Teacher Art 

Contest.  Please see the following ​link​ for details.  There is a great prize 
that goes along with this, not only showing teachers how much we 
appreciate them, but also bringing materials into our art program and a gift 
card to the winning student.  Again, go the link for details.  

 
Again, this is Matthew A. Mason, and SMS is pleased to serve our 
community!  Thank you for your time. 


